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Health Matters
 

Community Blood Drive 
Wed., Oct. 7, 1-7 p.m. 

 
Blood supplies are dangerously low. If you 
are able, please donate. The Blood Drive 

will take place in our Meeting Room, lower 
level. A mask is required. Donors' tempera-
tures will be taken; tablets used for sign-in 
and snack areas will be sanitized after each 

use. Appointments are encouraged, but 
walk-ins will be admitted if there is space. 
Please call the library to make an appoint-

ment to donate. Thank you!

 

Flu Shot Clinic 
Wed., Oct. 14, 1-3 p.m. 

 
It's especially important to get a flu shot 

this year. Pharmacists from Rite Aid will be 
here to administer the vaccines, which are 
covered by most insurance. If not, there is 

a fee. The clinic will be held in the Program 
Room, lower level. 

 
Please call the library beginning Oct. 1 to 

make an appointment to get your flu shot.

 

Operation Medicine Cabinet 
Thurs., Oct. 22, 10 a.m.-12 p.m. 

 
Do you have unwanted or expired medica-

tion? The Suffolk County Police Depart-
ment will be collecting meds in the library 
lobby. Medicines being dropped off can 
only be in pill form and they MUST be 

emptied out of the bottles/containers and 
placed in a resealable bag. Also no sharps, 

liquids, gels, creams, etc.

The Great Give Back 2020 
This has been a challenging year for 
all, and for some, it has really been 
a struggle. An active and supportive 
community can lend a helping hand 
to those who are in need. 
To that end, the Library will be col-
lecting non-perishable food items 
for Long Island Cares Food Bank. Bins will be located 
in the library lobby. Items will be collected Oct. 17-30. 

The Children’s Department will 
be hosting a Pet Food Drive. Do-
nations will help needy pet own-
ers care for their furry friends. 
Items accepted include unopened 
dry or canned dog and cat food; 
pet treats and new toys; food for 

other pets, such as hamsters, guinea pigs, reptiles and 
birds, and kitty litter. Collection bins will be in the Chil-
dren’s Room Oct. 17-30. 
In addition, teens have the opportunity donate food 
items, learn more about the LI Cares organization and 
earn community service. See Page 3 for details. 

Join us live online for this media literacy 
series conducted by the Freedom Forum. 
Registration is now open online.  
 

Media Ethics 
Tues., Oct. 6 at 3 p.m. 
In this session, we will consider the 
ethical issues journalists face as 
they strive to be accurate, fair and 
clear. Utilizing real-life case studies, 
we will examine the issues journal-
ists may encounter, including pri-
vacy, anonymous sources and the pressure 
to be first. 
 

Fighting Fake News 
Tues., Oct. 13 at 3 p.m. 
We will explore the problem of fake news in 
today's media landscape. What qualifies as 
"fake" news? Why should you care what's 
real and what's not? How can the motiva-
tion behind news stories shape the content? 

Bias Meter 
Tues., Oct. 20 at 3 p.m. 
In this session we will take a step back 
from media negativity to look at the posi-

tive: What are the qualities of 
fair news coverage? Learn how 
to assess word choice, use of 
context and counterpoints to 
make informed, impartial evalu-
ations of news in print, online 
and on social media sources. 

 
Propaganda 
Tues., Oct. 27 at 3 p.m. 
We will look at the methods propaganda 
uses to worm its way into our brains by ex-
ploring four universal techniques for ma-
nipulating human emotions. We will also 
explore practical strategies to combat 
propaganda and improve the quality of 
our information ecosystem.

Navigating the News



Adult Programming and Info
PROGRAM HIGHLIGHTS

Book Talk Discussion Group via 
Zoom – Tues., Oct. 20 
at 11:30 a.m. 
Moderator Helen Harris 
will lead a live Zoom discus-
sion of Where the Craw-
dads Sing by Delia Owens.  
 
Evening Book Discussion via 
Zoom – Wed., Oct. 21 
at 7 p.m. 
Join us online for a discus-
sion of After The Flood by 
Kassandra Montag.  
 
Hard copies of both books are available 
at the Circulation Desk. The titles are 
also in our digital collection. Register 
for Zoom link beginning Oct. 9.  

Fearless Watercolor for the Sea-
sons – Wed., Oct. 7 at 4 p.m. 

Watercolor artist Jan 
Guarino will inspire 
us with her paint-
ings. Relax and 
watch a seasonally-
themed painting 

take shape before your eyes, live on 
Zoom. Co-sponsored with the Hunting-
ton and Harborfields libraries. South 
Huntington cardholders register begin-
ning Oct. 1. 

Vision 2020 Series: Create a Social 
Media Strategy 
Thurs., Oct. 15 at 7 p.m. 
Learn how to promote your business on 
social media. Topics include a review of 
popular social media networks, pros and 
cons of each, how other businesses are 
using social media, what kind of content 
to create and how to tell if your content 
is working. Registration begins Oct. 2. 

Bill Graham and the Rock & Roll 
Revolution 
Wed., Oct. 21 at 3 p.m. 
Dive into the life of Bill Graham, the leg-
endary music impresario behind the 
biggest names in rock & roll. This interac-
tive virtual presentation tells the thrilling 
story of how a child refugee from Nazi 
Germany became one of the most influ-
ential concert promoters of all time. Ex-
plore psychedelic posters, oral history 
audio clips, and rare backstage photo-
graphs with a New-York Historical Soci-
ety docent. Register beginning Oct. 2.  

One-on-One Medicare  
Counseling via Telephone 
Mon., Oct. 19, 10 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 
Do you have questions about Medicare 
or Medicare-related health insurance? 
Lynn Elinson, a HIICAP volunteer, will 
talk with you by telephone for a 30-
minute one-on-one session. Beginning 
Oct. 2, call the library at 631-549-4411 
to make an appointment.  

Thursday Yoga via Zoom 
Thurs., Oct. 1-29, 9:30-10:30 a.m. 
Instructor Augusta will lead these yoga 
classes that will strengthen and relax 
you. Register online. 
 
Walk2TheBeat Virtual Fitness 
Sats., Oct. 3-31, 9:30-10:30 a.m. 
Join instructor Tina on Zoom for these 
low-impact workouts that will help you 
get or stay in shape. Register online. 
 

Chair Yoga via Zoom 
Tues., Oct. 6-27, 10-11 a.m. 
Join instructor Nav for a yoga routine 
that you can do using a chair for sup-
port. Great for seniors and those with 
balance issues. Register online. 

Upcoming Fitness

To learn more about diag-
noses, treatment, medical 
tests or medications, you 
have free access to a wealth 
of information through the 
library’s website. 
 
Gale Medical  
Encyclopedias 
There are separate, search-
able databases on the topics 
of Alternative Medicine, 
Mental Health, Public 
Health, and Surgery and 
Medical Tests. 
 
 Medline Plus 
Consumer health informa-
tion provided by the Na-
tional Library of Medicine. 
Use this database to research 

more than 1,000 diseases 
and conditions, learn about 
the latest treatments, look 
up information on drugs and 
supplements, and view med-
ical videos. There is a sepa-
rate Spanish language 
database. 
 

NY Physician Profile 
Look up information on your 
doctors' education, practice 
information, specialties and 
legal actions. 
 
To access: Go to our website 
at www.shpl.info>Re-
search>View All Databases. 
Filter results for Health and 
Medicine. You will need a 
South Huntington Library 
card. 

Health Information Online

A Group Exhibit: ‘Interweaving’ 
Oct. 2-28. Alfred Van Loen Gallery, lower level. 

 

“Interweaving” is a group ex-
hibit that exudes the liveli-
ness and fun of the six 
member artists: Dong Hee 
Lee, Dong Kyu Kim, Jayoung 
Yoon, Jin Cho, Stephanie S. 
Lee, and Sueim Koo, all of 
whom were born and spent 
their childhoods in Korea 

prior to living in the U.S. to continue their journey as an 
artist. Each individual’s struggle, progress, and change under 
different environments are reflected through their artwork. 
Their unique approaches create dynamic energy yet it is ap-
pealingly harmonious at the same time.  
More than 18 pieces of diverse artwork done by six unique 
artists, including hand-stitched art, hand-carved relief, and 
art pieces made of human hair, will be featured. The artists 
hope the exhibition conveys the positive energy and hope in 
difficult times to the art lovers on Long Island and beyond. 

Art Exhibit

Books & Reading

Get Creative

Money & Career

Medicare Assistance

Music History

Need a Defensive Driving Course?  
Take One Online! 
• Go to safetycourses.com and enter the promo code  
“Kentros” for a $10 discount. 
• Go to https://www.aarpdriversafety.org. Use the promo code 
DRIVINGSKILLS for a 25 percent discount through Dec. 31.

The New York Times 
South Huntington Library cardholders can 
get free, unlimited access to NYTimes.com 
and NYT mobile apps for 3 days by click-
ing a code redemption link, 
which is on our website at 
www.shpl.info. 
Once you have created your ac-
count (or logged in), you will re-
ceive an email confirmation of your 
72-hour access to New York Times Digital. 
Once the time has expired, you will need 
to activate a new code for another 72 
hours, and so on.  
Patrons can also access The New York 
Times Digital from public computers and 
personal devices connected to the library’s 
wi-fi, though you will have to log in or 

create a New York Times account. 
 
PressReader 
With publications from over 120 countries 

in more than 60 different lan-
guages, you have instant access 

to all of this content, including digi-
tal editions of the New York 
Daily News and the New York 

Post. 
Read the publications in a browser at 
www.pressreader.com or download the 
app for iOS, Android, and Windows to 
read on a device. Click sign in and select 
“Library and Group,” search for South 
Huntington Library, and enter your SHPL 
barcode. 

World News at Your Fingertips



Kid Stuff

Teen Things
Grab-n-Go Programs 

 

Zombie Makeup – Fri., Oct. 16 at 6 p.m. 
Sign up for this virtual workshop and learn how to use 
basic ingredients around your home to create your own 
Zombie makeup! Registration begins Oct. 9 and pick up 
materials beginning Oct. 13. 
Send us a picture of your zombie makeup in action for 
the library's social media by Oct. 26 for 2 hours of com-
munity service. 
 
Freakshakes – Thurs., Oct. 29 at 7 p.m. 
Celebrate the spooky season with a hauntingly delicious 
treat! Join Ms. Liz as she shows you how to make a mon-
strously huge Freakshake! Grab and go kits will be avail-
able for those who register starting on Oct. 22. Materials 
not provided, but needed, for this program include: ice 
cream, a blender, milk and icing. Registration begins on 
Oct. 20. 
 
Pumpkin Bread – Fri., Oct. 30 at 5 p.m. 
Join Chef Rob as he shows how to make delicious pump-
kin bread. Register and pick up the ingredients starting 
Oct. 29. Then watch the instructional video and create 
your masterpiece! 
 

See our calendar at www.shpl.info to  
discover other programs offered by  

the YA Library! 

The Great Give Back:  
Long Island Cares 
Wed., Oct. 14 at 4 p.m. 
Join teens from participating libraries in 
Huntington Township to learn about the 
Long Island Cares organization and how 
you can make a difference. Hunger 
awareness is an important part of 
Long Island Cares’ fight against 
hunger and participating libraries 
will be accepting donations of 
non-perishable food. The pres-
entation will be on Zoom. 
Register with an email ad-
dress beginning Oct. 5. 
Teens will earn one hour of 
community service for attending.  
 
What a Pittie!  
Mon., Oct. 19 at 7 p.m. 
The focus of this program is to get teens 
involved in caring about pitbulls. We will 
discuss breed discrimination and how 
teens can help to change the public's 
view of pitbulls. The presentation will be 
on Zoom. Register with an email address 

beginning Oct. 5. Teens will earn one 
hour of community service for attending. 
  
Teen Advisory Board 
Tues., Oct. 20 7 p.m. 
The Teen Advisory Board (TAB) is an ac-

tive organization made up of South 
Huntington teens in grades 6-12 
who work together to make a dif-

ference in our library. Join us on 
Zoom to tell us your ideas for vir-

tual community service, pro-
grams and contests. Ms. Jen 

& Ms. Liz will lead this 
meeting and share what 
the YA library is planning 

for you. Meetings are usually held on the 
third Tuesday of the month at 7 p.m. 
Community service hours are provided. 
New members are always welcome! This 
meeting is for South Huntington district 
residents currently in grades 6-12. 
This is a Zoom webinar, and the link is 
available on the library’s website calen-
dar. Log in between 7-7:15 p.m. the day 
of the meeting to receive an hour of 
community service. 

Earn Community Service!

Join Us for Virtual  
Programs! 
Our librarians are working hard to 

provide programs 
online this fall. 

Check our 
website calen-
dar each week 
to see what is 

being offered (www.shpl.info). 
You can also subscribe to our 
YouTube channel (shpltube), 
“like” our Facebook page and fol-
low us on Instagram. 
In addition, please sign up for our 
weekly email newsletter. Visit our 
website at www.shpl.info>Events> 
Newsletter>Sign up for eNews. 
 

Learn A Language! 
Pronunciator 
is a fun and 
free way to 
learn any of 
100 languages 
with personal-
ized courses 
that include 

study guides and audio lessons, 
video phrases, movies, music, and 
more.   
To access, go to our website at 
www.shpl.info>Research>Popular 
Resources>Pronunciator. You will 
need a South Huntington Library 
card. 

Halloween Take & Make 
Ages 3-Grade 5 

Calling all 
ghosts, 
goblins 
and 
witches! 

Register online beginning Oct. 19, 
then stop by the library to pick up 
a bag full of Halloween-themed 
crafts and games.  
 

Tumblebooks Bring 
Stories to Life 
TumbleBooks is an 
online collection of 
animated talking 
picture books that 
teach kids the joy of 
reading in a format 
they will love. Older kids can 
enjoy what TumbleBooks has to 
offer as well. 
The collection features story-
books, which are beautifully ani-
mated and professionally 
narrated; Read-Alongs, which are 
narrated chapter books with high-
lighted text so kids can follow 
along; e-books; graphic novels; 
non-fiction titles; language learn-
ing books and more.  
To access, go to our website at 
www.shpl.info>Children’s>Stream 
& Download. 

MakeMake is a platform of inter-
active and animated e-books in 
Spanish for children of all ages. 
Our collection offers more than 
200 e-books containing interac-
tive titles so children can read 
and listen to the text at the same 
time. The interface is also in 
Spanish for ease of use. Most of 
the titles in MakeMake are from 
Latin America. You can access 
these books through your 
browser and use your South 
Huntington library card barcode 
number. 
 
 

MakeMake es una plataforma de 
libros electrónicos interactivos y 
animados en español para niños 
de todas las edades. Nuestra 
colección ofrece más de 200 libros 
electrónicos que  contiene libros 
interactivos donde los niños 
pueden leer y escuchar el texto al 
mismo tiempo y la interfaz es 
también en español para facilitar 
su uso. La mayoría de los títulos 
en MakeMake son provenientes 
de América Latina. Puede acceder 
a estos libros por medio de su 
navegador y utilizando el número 
de barra de su tarjeta  de la bib-
lioteca de South Huntington. 

Homework Help  
Available Online 
South Huntington students can 
access free, one-on-one tutor-
ing assistance from 10 a.m. to 
11 p.m. Interact with a live 
tutor, ask questions and com-
plete those assignments! 
Assistance is also available in 
Spanish. 
To access, go to www.shpl.info 
and click the green “Online 
Learning” link. You will need a 
South Huntington Library card.



@ Your Library Oct. 2020

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stream thousands of cinema classics, indie films and documentaries 
on iOS, Android, AppleTV, Chromecast or Roku. Download the free 

Kanopy app to get started. You will need an SHPL library card.
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Programs and spaces may be photographed for use in the library’s print and online 
publicity. Please inform us if you do not want photos taken of you or your child.

Print Your Photos @ the Library 
Did you know that the South Huntington 
Public Library has a Print Budii, where you 
can print photos from your smart phone? To 
get started: Go to the Print Budii website at 
https://libraries.printbudii.com/pwa/.  
Choose the South Huntington Library loca-
tion, upload the photos you wish to print 

and pay with your credit card. You will receive a code that you enter at 
our Print Budii kiosk, located in Adult Services on the main level, to 
print out your 4x6 photos. Photos are 35 cents each and there is a min-
imum of 2 photos per order. 

Instantly borrow content 
to expand on interests.

Give students a break with 
fun reading for downtime.

Sharpen your own skills 
for teaching success.

Libby.
The one-tap reading app from our library.

Libby, your 
homeschool helper.

Support Your Library: Be A Friend! 
The Friends of the South Huntington Library have been supporting 

the library since 1963. They contribute each year to the Summer Read-
ing Clubs, award a scholarship to a Whitman senior, host the annual Big 
Band Veterans Tribute concert and hold annual fundraisers, such as the 
Fall Fair and Book Sale. In the past, they coordinated a successful Donor 
Recognition Campaign to raise money for the Outdoor Garden. 

However, because the usual fundraisers cannot be held this year, the 
Friends are depending on membership dues to sustain them until these 
events can once again be safely held. Please join the Friends! If you are 
already a member, it’s time to renew. (The membership year runs from 
Sept. 1-Aug. 31.) 

Yes, I want to become a member of the Friends of 
the Library! 
 
NAME _________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS_______________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE _______________________ EMAIL ___________________________ 
 

INDIVIDUAL $10 _____                  SENIOR CITIZEN $6 _____ 
FAMILY $15 _____                              CORPORATE $50 _____ 

____CHECK HERE IF RENEWING 
 

Make checks payable to the Friends of the South Huntington Library. 
Drop off or mail to the library: 

145 Pidgeon Hill Road, Huntington Station, NY  11746


